
We are against the reinterpretation of the constitution 
to approve the right of collective self-defence 

 

 

We, all personnels of this University, have rights to live and work 

peacefully, so that we have duties to make unremitting (persistent) 

efforts. 

 

We are confident that we have been contributing to peace of the 

world  by communicating with foreign people on behalf of the 

Japanese people with our all spirits through our linguistic researches 

and educations or cultural researches and educations. 

 

To build peaceful societies, we will mobilize citizens’ thoughts, 

specialists’ wisdoms and experiences and we have to keep our 

creative challenges. 

 

The Constitution is made for people, not being made for any other. 

 

We never accept the reinterpretation of the constitution which was 

decided by the government in secret session, so-called ‘Cabinet 

Approval’, without we discuss about it enough each other. 

 

We are against the Cabinet Approval on the right of collective 

self-defence. 

 

 

2nd July, 2014 

All Executive Committee Members 

Faculity and Staff Union of Osaka University, Minoh Campus 


